COMSTOCK

EARLY LEARNING ACADEMY

Meadow Nuyen, Principal

Dear CELA Families,

Welcome to school! We are excited to have a great year of teaching and learning.

Supplies needed for school:
e Backpack, Labeled with Child’s Name
e Small Blanket for Rest Time, Labeled with Child’s Name
e Water Bottle, Labeled with Child’'s Name

e Extra Set of Clothes and Shoes (underwear, top, bottoms, socks, etc.) Labeled

Wishlist items to be shared with the school:

Tissues

Baby Wipes
Sanitizing Wipes
Crayons
Markers

Thank you!

CELA Staff
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